Driver Education Summer Program

A Driver Education course will be offered this summer at Wiregrass Ranch High School.  This course will span 10 days.  The first session will take place June 8th- June 20th  and the second session will span from July 7th – July 18th  at Wiregrass Ranch High School.  The courses will provide approximately 20 hours of driving experience and practice. These courses do not provide high school credit, but a certificate of completion will be awarded when the class is successfully passed. 

We require that the student has a ride available every day for drop-off and pick-up from school.  The cost of the course is $180.  A link will be sent to you to register and make your payment online.  The driving lessons times may vary day to day based on the number of students registered.  In addition, the course has the following requirements:

1. Students must have a learner’s permit.
2. Student must have access to a ride to and from Wiregrass Ranch for the above-mentioned schedule.


This course is wonderful for anyone trying to improve their driving skills in preparation for the road test.  A road test may be provided at the end of the course if the student is deemed ready by the instructor.  There is limited space available for this course.  It will be first come first serve as we expect this class to fill up quickly.  

Tentative schedule:
The driving schedule will be created once all applicants have been officially registered.  

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact  
Mr. Finkel at gfinkel@pasco.k12.fl.us or call at 813-346-6000.




